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Wednesday 15th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Easter Eggsplained – Tuesday 21st March 2017 
 
On Tuesday 21st March Year 6 are going on a trip to St Michael’s and All Angels Church to learn about the 
story of Easter through Easter Eggsplained.  
 
Please can you drop the children off at the Church. Staff will be present from 9:00am and Easter 
Eggsplained starts at 9:30am. The workshop will finish at 11:00am and we will be having lunch in the 
church before the children walk back to school.  
 
Please ensure you provide your child with a packed lunch, water bottle and appropriate walking boots as 
we go across country.  
 
This is always a valuable experience for the children.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
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